
Editorial

I really feel honored in getting opportunity in editing Volume X-Issue 1 of the Medical Journal of 
Shree Birendra Hospital (MJSBH) of the year 2011.

The editorial team was happy to receive medical articles from all specialties of Shree Birendra 
Hospital. However despite being one of the PG training Center for National Academy for Medical 
Sciences, the number of original articles were very few from both faculty members and residents. 
Publication in medical journal helps medical professional to share their experience and work with 
other colleagues and provides immense satisfaction as well.

I will take this opportunity to request all my colleagues to be particular in documentation and 
publication of the interesting works and research done in their fi elds. All the authors should follow 
the guidelines provided in writing medical articles so that the journal can be upgraded to the required 
standard.

Our aim is to make MJSBH an INDEXED JOURNAL in near future. With the being of Nepalese 
Army institute of Medical Science from this year, MJSBH has to be improved in its contents and 
the publication should be more frequent, at least a quaternary journal.

I am thankful to all who have contributed to this edition of MJSBH. I will also like to thank all the 
members of the editorial board, senior advisors, junior staffs and printing press for their hard work 
in publishing this journal.

My sincere thanks goes to Pharmaceutical Companies and others who have contributed for the 
publication of the journal.
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